
JDMC response to 
Coronavirus- 

COVID-19
The J.D. McCarty Center is taking preventative measures to protect the 
health of our patients and address the growing outbreak of the Coronavirus or 
COVID-19. 

PLEASE DO NOT ENTER THE BUILDING.

We apologize for the inconvenience. These precautionary measures are 
intended to provide a safe and healthy environment for the inpatients we serve. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this challenging time.

Currently, all outpatient therapies and clinics are canceled. 
Families should have been personally contacted about the 
cancellation. If not, we apologize for our error.   
If you have additional questions, please call 405-307-2800.

No visitors are allowed in the center’s main building or 
hospital units in accordance with guidelines from Oklahoma 
Hospital Association, Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention, Department of Health & Human Services and 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services.
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Helpful links

www.cdc.gov/coronavirus
www.who.int
apic.org

coronavirus.health.ok.govw
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w Facebook
@J.D.McCartyCenter

Instagram
@jdmccartycenterTwitter

@McCartyCenter

For more updates, visit us at  
www.jdmc.org or connect with us on:


